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SUMMER 
 
Summer attendance sheets will 
be sent home.  Please be 
accurate with your child’s 
attendance. 
  

Public School 
There is no school on Monday, 
April 29th.  The last day of public 
school is Friday, May 24th   and 
it’s a half day.  The first day of 
public school is Monday, August 
19th.   
  

Vacation 
When your child does not attend 
ANY of their scheduled days for a 
week than only half tuition is due. 
If your child attends even 1 day 
during the week than full tuition 
is due.  Please review the 
financial agreement.   
 
 
 

  What’s Happening…… 
 

Please check your child’s” extra 
clothes” they may have out grown them 

and/or they need to be changed to 
summer clothes.  

 
 
 

 
 
 

                                        

  

    

 
Share and Care 

Is 
CLOSED! 

 
Monday, May 27th  

Happy Memorial Day 
 
 

Absent 
 

     Please leave a message on our 
machine or send a message through 
Brightwheel if your child will be absent.  
It could make a difference for our 
staffing that day and affects our lunch 
numbers.  Your cooperation in this 
matter would be greatly appreciated. 

 

  

Closed 
 

  Share and Care is closed 
July 1st -5th.  No tuition is 
due for this week.  Please 
pay your tuition for week 
ending July 12th on June 
28th    
This will help keep your 
account on track. 
 
 

Field Trips 
 

 If your child’s class 
attends a paying field trip, 
please do not add to the 
tuition check.  Place in an 
envelope with your child’s 
name on it.  If it’s a check 
make it out to Share and 
Care.  Thank you 
 
 

Fall 4th graders & Up 
  Its that time of year again 
to order swim passes for 
the local water parks 
through the Fox Valley Park 
Dist. Passes are $10 less 
until April 30th.  Please 
purchase ASAP! 
 
 

 
 





 
 



 


